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I need the help of Quarterly readers 
to complete some of my RCMP display

I am researching the employment of 
the Noorduyn Norseman aircraft in 
RCMP service. In connection with my 
research, I would like to contact any 
members of the Force, serving or 
veterans, who worked with the Norse­
man. I am interested in any informa­
tion, but request no returnable items 
be sent. As for photographs, if anyone 
has some I would be happy to pay the 
cost of reproduction.

Yours sincerely, 
Keith Hart 
Box 48 
21-10405 Jasper Ave. 
Edmonton, Alberta 
T5J 3S2

I have read the book "Arms and 
Accoutrements of the Mounted 
Police/' My only regret is that the book 
is not more all-embracing than it is. 
Also, I've long felt that the museum 
staff at Depot ought to have produced 
at least an illustrated catalogue for 
their centennial. When one considers 
the amount of information regarding 
uniforms, badges, flashes, medals, 
etc., "locked up" in past issues of the 
Quarterly, and the fact that Mr. Hor- 
rail's excellent "Pictorial History" only 
has some two pages devoted to 
flashes and uniforms, there is a real 
need for a comprehensive book on this 
aspect of the Force. I'd like to see 
someone tackle a colour book on the 
wider field.

My compliments on your latest and 
recent issues — you have worked won­
ders!

Sincerely, 
John Matthew 
Rexdale, Ontario

frames, upon which I have been work­
ing for a while now without success.

I am presently looking for: missing 
cloth badges in the 1974/76 series, silk/ 
cotton type; both styles of C/S/M arm 
badges, on black and on red, the drum 
major on black and three long Service 
stars, yellow/red.

The assistance of any readers who 
still have old-style metal and cloth 
badges issued before 1973, and who 
don't mind disposing of them, would 
be invaluable to me in my project.

Yours truly
Cst. J. A. Claude Jasmin
P.O. Box 293, STA. AMF.
Dorval, Que.
H4Y 1A8

Dear Editor:

Do any of your readers by any 
chance have photographs of three ves­
sels that operated from Saint Pierre to 
the Canadian coast? They are the 
Winona R. alias Kayemarie; the Amuk; 
andthe LT.C. — a small motorvessel of 
14 tons, formerly called the Mah or the 
Max François, and not a larger vessel 
that was called the LT.C. for a short 
time, but which was better known to 
the Marine Division as the Playmayd.

Yours sincerely, 
Geoff Robinson 
Tyne Valley, P.E.I. 
COB 2C0

MARINE DIVISION PHOTOS


